
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2024 2:54 PM 
 
To: 'lkindlon@kindlon.com'; 'scdlaw3@aol.com'; 'awilliams@co.livingston.ny.us'; 

'christinapearsonesq@yahoo.com'; 'susan.howard@orleanscountyny.gov' 
 
Cc: 'david.soares@albanycountyny.gov'; 'mrocah@westchesterda.net'; 

'GMcCaffrey@co.livingston.ny.us'; 'ldiamond@da.montgomery.ny.us'; 
'da@orleansny.com' 

 
Subject: Before You Take Your Oaths of Office -- What D.A. salaries were you 

expecting to be paid & will you be recusing yourselves from CJA's July 18, 
2024 grand jury/public corruption complaint & securing an independent 
prosecutor? 

 
Attachments: 12-26-24-letter-notice-to-newDAs.pdf 

 
TO:         New York’s Five Incoming New D.A.s 

Incoming Albany County District Attorney Lee Kindlon 
Incoming Westchester County District Attorney Susan Cacace 
Incoming Livingston County District Attorney Ashley William 
Incoming Montgomery County District Attorney Christina Pearson 
Incoming Orleans County District Attorney Susan Howard 

 
Above-attached is my self-explanatory letter-notice to you of today’s date – to which your answers are 
requested before you assume your D.A. offices on January 1, 2025. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Elena Sassower, Director 
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
www.judgewatch.org 
914-421-1200 
elena@judgewatch.org 
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